
Recommended homeowner insurance coverage 

 

The HOA often receives questions regarding what type of insurance 

coverage a homeowner needs.  

It is suggested that homeowners purchase a HO6 policy, or 

equivalent, as recommended by your insurance agent. You should 

discuss with your insurance agent any additional coverage that may 

be recommended or you feel comfortable carrying. 

It is recommended that you provide your insurance company the 

current Covenants, Conditions and Restrictions for the Shops at 

Prestonwood. Article VIII, entitled “Insurance Provisions” on pages 

24-26 reviews insurance coverage. They can be found on the HOA web 

page under “Documents” and “Governing Documents.” The HOA 

Certificate of Insurance can also be found on the HOA web page under 

“Documents” and “Insurance Documents.” 


